From: Nina Tran

To: Public Comment - DRC

Subject: Design proposed for 632 Leaf Court
Date: Sunday, June 12, 2022 8:33:32 PM
Dear Sir/Madam,

We are emailing you regarding the design proposed for 632 Leaf court. Our property is 631
Twelve Acres and is across the street from the new building plan . After reviewing the design
plan, my husband and I wanted to express our support for this project. We find the design
proposed plan will blend in nicely with our lovely neighborhood.

Sincerely,
Ken and Nina
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